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TEEN NIGHT OUT en
Driving Safely in Gl

Presented by: The Armenian Bar Association and Rouman Ebrahim, District Attorney

Friday, November 4, 2022 - 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Pacific Community Center- 501 S. Pacific Ave., Glendale, CA 91204

Rouman will discuss ways teens can drive safely.
Rouman will also explain what reckless driving is, and how to prevent it.

To register or for more information, call or email Community Services Supervisor,
John Maghaguian,at (818) 937-7247 or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gov.

O| Follow us @MyGlendaleTeens or #MyGlendaleTeens

Disclaimer:The City of Glendale's Community Services & Parks Department is not affiliated with presenting organization. All topics and speakers are presented for informational purposes.
The organization’s or speaker’s opinions do not necessarily reflect or represent the official policy or position of the City and its Community Services & Parks Department.



